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Upcoming Events/Programs     
   Dec. 19  -  Christmas Program with Evans Home Children 

   Dec. 19  -  Board Meeting at GW Hotel   6 PM 

   Dec. 26  -  No Meeting  -  Happy Holidays! 

   Jan . 23  -  Board Meeting at GW Hotel   6 PM 

   March  14-16  -  District Conference at The Homestead 

   March  22 -  Kaleidoscope 

   March  27 -  Board Meeting at GW Hotel   6 PM 

Last Meeting 

     We were treated to a new member talk by 
Osborne Abbey.  Born in Bradford PA, once 
known as the “coldest spot in the nation”, Os-
borne had an idyllic growing up.  Near High 
School graduation he realized that he was expected to 
go to college.  Being a Presbyterian, he had an inside 
track to Waynesburg College, where he earned a BA in 
Psychology, and minored in Philosophy.  Uncle Sam 
had plans for Osborne after his college graduation, and 
drafted him to serve in Viet Nam.  He chose the Navy, 
figuring it would be safer on a ship firing at shore, 
rather being on land where the bullets were flying.  He 
ended up on land, at Cam Rahn Bay, and received a 
battlefield promotion.  As reward for being in harm’s 
way, his next assignment was in London. 
After completing his military service, Osborne began a 
career in education.  His early work was with autistic 
children.  He advanced through the education system, 
from teacher, to administrator, to superintendent.  
Along the way he earned Masters and Doctorate de-
grees in education from Columbia University.  With 27 
years in the education field, Osborne joined corporate 
America, and learned about EBITDA and how Wall 
Street works.  His most recent position was as CEO for 
a non-profit, Valley Forge Educational Services. 
Osborne has worked with Rotary frequently during his 
career, and he is pleased to now actually be a member. 

Clarke County - Wednesday Lunch  - Berryville Presbyterian Church  - Noon 

Charles Town   - Tuesday Lunch - Jefferson Hospital - 12:15 pm 

Frederick County  - Tuesday Breakfast  -Shenandoah Univ. Cafeteria - 7:30 am 
Front Royal   - Friday Lunch - Houlihan’s - Noon 

Hagerstown   - Wednesday Lunch - Venice Inn - 12:15 pm 

Leesburg     - Thursday Evening - Rivercreek Country Club - 6:30 pm 
Linden            - Wednesday Breakfast, Apple House - 7:00 am 

New Market  - Wednesday Lunch  -The Shenvalle - 12:10 pm 

Purcellville  - Thursday - Bethany United Methodist Church - 7:00 am 

Strasburg   - Tuesday Noon  -  Strasburg Moose Lodge - Noon 
Warrenton - Thursday Lunch  - Fauquier Springs  -  12:15 pm 

Winchester  Latest   - Tuesday Evening  -   Piccadilly Brew Pub -  6 pm 

Woodstock - Wednesday Lunch - Woodstock Moose Lodge - 12:05 pm 

Need to make-up an absence?  Check out these area club meetings: 

ROTARY 4-WAY TEST  
1. Is it the TRUTH? 
2.  Is it FAIR to all concerned? 
3. Will it build GOOD WILL and BETTER  
 FRIENDSHIPS? 
4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned? 

Our Program Today 

 Jenny Baker and Sarah Daywalt will help you fill 

those holiday stockings with LOCAL gift suggestions 

from the 'Chester Holiday Gift Guide. 
 

Evans Home Christmas Program Next Week! 

     Our annual Evans Home 

children’s program is coming 

up next week!  Today is the 

last day to contribute to the 

kids shopping fund.  Please 

put a few dollars in the enve-

lope on your table so we can 

help make this a wonderful 

Christmas for these 12 deserving kids. 
 

Welcome New Members:   

     John Scully V became a 

Rotarian during last 

week’s meeting.  His spon-

sors were Don Butler, and 

John Scully IV. 

 Nancy Davis and Bob Shriner are now officially mem-

bers of our club, having transferred from other nearby Ro-

tary clubs.  Nancy from Winchester’s Latest, and Bob from 

Warrenton. 

Salvation Army Bell Ringing:   
     Volunteers are needed to ring the bell 
this Saturday, December 14th.  If you missed 
the sign-up sheet, see Don Butler. 
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Elections TODAY  -  Vote Early & Often 

     The slate of officers for the 2014-2015:  
Officers:  President:    Dan Martin 
   President Elect:  Tootie Rinker 
   Secretary:   Scott Arthur 
   Treasurer:    Julia Connell 
Board of Directors 2014-17: Vote for only 4 of the  
following: Dee Dee Barbour, Doug Bement,  
Sarah Daywalt, Felicia Hart, Maria Hileman, Jaime Karalis, 
Conrad Koneczny, and Karey Starnes.  



Make-ups* (Date & Function Attended) 
William Aikens – 12/3 – Kaleidoscope Mtg. 
Hunter Gaunt – 11/26 & 12/3 – Frederick County 
Marc Jaccard – 11/25 – Dictionary Project 
Victoria Kidd – 11/21 – Reporter 
Conrad Koneczny – 11/26 – Frederick County 
John Lamanna 0 11/12 – Frederick County 
Darla McCrary – 11/21 – Board Mtg. 
Kip Rutherford – 9/22 – Apple Harvest 
Sue Scarborough – 12/4 – eClub One 
Jeannie Shiley – 10/17 & 11/14 – Woodstock 
Jeannie Shiley – 10/10 & 11/7 – Frederick County 
Jeannie Shiley – 10/31 – Winchester’s Latest 
David Sovine – 11/26 – Frederick County 
Patty Taylor – 12/6 – Front Royal 

 President           Don Louque, III  
 President-Elect  Dan Martin 
  Secretary     Tootie Rinker    
 Treasurer     Scott Arthur  
                     

BOARD OF DIRECTORS             
Scott Arthur, Erik Beatley, Kerri Burkhart, Gary Chrisman,  
Julia Connell, Anthony Crosen, Maria Hileman, Dick Kent,  

Chris Lewis, Paul Magness, Winston Lutz, Tricia Stiles,  
Steve Slaughter, John Tyson 

 

 IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT  -  Darla McCrary    
 

Cog Wheel Staff: Bill Buettin, Jenny Baker, Paul Burkholder, Sharen Gromling,  

Chuck Gyauch, Don Karolyi, Victoria Kidd, Tom Maccubbin, Chuck Peterson, Sue Rich,  

Sherry Riley, Gene Schultz, Dave Smith, Wes Williams 

 

Photographer:  Don Karolyi                 Reporter:  Chuck Peterson 

                  Publicize Your Rotary Event! 
                   If you are organizing a Rotary event 
                            or fundraiser and you need a hand 
                             with raising awareness of that 
                               event, contact Victoria Kidd.  
                                She is assisting  with public  
                                relations for the club and would 
                    be happy to help spread the word about 
 all the good this club does for the community! 
 

Absentees:  12-05-13 
DeeDee Barbour 
David Chandler 
Greg Crawford 
Diana Crites 
Anthony Crosen 
Jesse Dingle 
Jeff Dodd 
Rob Frogale 
Phillip Griffin, II 
Jenny Grooms 
Felicia Hart 
Dick Helm 

Alex Iden 
Marc Jaccard 
Jaime Karalis 
Dennis Kellison 
Dick Kent 
Rick Leonard 
Teri Lloyd 
Darla McCrary 
John Midolo 
Bob Mitchell 
Ron Price 
Earl Riddick 
Mary Riley 

Wilborn Roberson 
Tim Roberts 
Roy Schwarz 
Joseph Shtulman 
Bob Stieg 
Ajay Virmani 
Ben Weber 
Ed White 
Stuart Williams 
Wes Williams 
Mezut Yavuz 
 

Your Rotary Newsletter is Online 

     Can’t make it to our meeting?  Keep up-to-date and 

read each week’s CogWheel online at our website….and 

the photos will be in full color!   

 Visit winchesterrotary.com and click on the Our 

Newsletter tab.  They are listed by date AND, you don’t 

have to be logged in to view the newsletters. 

Last Week’s Drawing 

 Adel Guirguis won $29 when he drew the seven of 

Clubs.  Today’s jackpot starts at $455.  Wouldn’t that 

be a nice stocking stuffer?  Is today your lucky day?  

Make sure to buy your tickets! 
 

Kaleidoscope:   

     William Aikens announced that the recipient for our 

2014 event will be Winchester Medical Center’s new 

Cancer Center.   

Website Committee:   
     The Website committee is seeking volunteers to help 
update and improve our club’s digital presence.  Even if 
you don’t know anything about website design, they can 
use your help.  See John Elrick, Dick Helm, or Don 
Louque III. 

Foundation  Minute 

 In September, the government of Guatemala 
awarded the Order of the Quetzal, the country's highest 
honor, to The Rotary Foundation, in recognition of Ro-
tary's humanitarian work in Guatemala and its contri-
butions to the campaign to eradicate polio. 
 

Health Report:   
     Roy Schwarz is recovering and hopes to attend Ro-

tary soon.  Rabbi Jonathan Brown recently had surgery. 

 

Health Tip:   

     The more bites you take, the fewer calories you 

consume.  That’s the finding of a study by Iowa State 

University.  By increasing the number of bites per 

mouthful of food, the number of calories consumed 

during a meal drops by 10%.  If you double the number 

of bites, calories are cut by 20%.  
 
 

Next Board Meeting—Next Week  

December 19 - GW Hotel 

Attitude Adjustment 5:30 pm      Meeting 6 pm 

All are invited, and it counts as a make-up! 


